DRAFT MINUTES
TOWN OF CANANDAIGUA
PARKS AND RECREATION/TRAILS
MEETING JULY 24, 2019

CANANDAIGUA TOWN HALL-LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM

Members Present: Mark MacNeil, David Sauter, Randy Groot, Adeline Rudolph, Stephanie Kunes, Lily Logan

Additional: Samantha Pierce

Meeting was called to order at 6pm.

1.

7.
8.

Voted on and approved June 26™ & July 24™ meeting minutes.

Sam reviewed with the committee the Parks & Rec portion of the proposed 2020 budget. Priority will be
given to needs and improvements at Blue Heron Park as outlines in the Parks Master Plan. Recreational
programing will look to addition opportunities for additional community activities in the parks. Movie
Night, Music, etc. There is also a recommendation to add some additional summer staffing at Onanda
Park.

Summer Recreation program has ended for the season. Sam has sent out surveys and will be gathering
feedback about this year’s program.

Parks Department will be working on a plan for Bench Sponsorship at the Parks. There are a number of
benches to be installed and there is the possibility for individuals to pay for a sponsorship of benches.
Plagues would by placed indicating who has sponsored a particular bench.

8/14 Onanda park ceremony celebrating 30 years of Town control of Park. Very well attended. Dennis
Brewer also recognized for his 29 years of service to the Town of Canandaigua. Presentations by Town
staff, Assemblyman Kolb’s staff and Senator Helming. Brats and wieners donated by Artesian Meats for
picnic.

Movie Night at Outhouse Park. Food/Ice Cream trucks, Bounce House, How to Train Your Dragon
feature film. Great crowd. Steady line at bounce house. Food and ice cream vendors very pleased with
turn out. Estimated 250 people in attendance at start of movie. Possibly another 100+ stopped earlier
to use bounce house and playground.

Continued discussion of types of carry in vessels allowed at Onanda.

Sam will be sharing a list of current beach rules and regulations for us to review.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm. Next meeting will be held on Sept 25, 2019 in the lower conference room in
the Town Hall at 6 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark MacNeil



